Friends of EverBloom

Membership Meeting

May 22, 2014
Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The general membership met on May 22, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., in Davis Lodge at Lake Bloomington.  Board members present were Jerry Martoglio, Chuck McGuire, Rick Twait, and Kathryn Foster.  Mike Garthaus was present as Secretary.  Jerry Martoglio informed the membership that Terry Brown resigned as president due to family and work obligations.  Jerry Martoglio will assume the role of acting-president until a vote is taken to replace the president.
A treasurer’s report was given.  Following the treasurer’s report, 3 presentations regarding 2014 projects were made.  Mike Garthaus presented information about the aquatic vegetation and fish habitat projects.  Kathryn Foster presented information about stream monitoring with the River Watch program. Rick Twait presented information about the shoreline stabilization project at Lake Bloomington.

The next meeting is scheduled for June 26th at 6:30 p.m. at Davis Lodge.   The event will be an ice cream social.  

The meeting was adjourned.  

